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Dear Member Federations, 

 

with regard to the 2012 Olympic Games in London the EFC/CEE Secretariate is closed 

from 26.07. to 06.08.2012. Please take note of this information.  

 

However, emails will be received during this time and possibly answered. 

 

We wish our European athletes in London success and cross our fingers that they come 

back with many medals. 

 

 

Best regards, and again, have a peaceful summer holiday season. 

 

Max Geuter 
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